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Wallingford-area natural gas project update 

 
May 17, 2019 
 

Dear neighbor, 
 

This update is regarding a Puget Sound Energy natural gas project currently under construction in your neighborhood, 
and we’re reaching out to notify you about a change in the construction schedule to include night work.  
 
PSE and Infrasource are working to replace the existing natural gas main, with a larger, corrosion-resistant plastic main, 
as well as replacing individual service lines to some homes and businesses. Crews are starting to work toward the 
intersection of Green Lake Way N, Stone Way N, and N 50th St. In order to cross this arterial road, and to reduce impacts 
to you and your neighbors, this portion of the work will be completed at night. Please see project details below. 

 
Project details 

Who: Natural gas crews from PSE and InfraSource  
What: Replacing the underground natural gas main and some 

individual service lines  
When:    Expected to begin May 28, 2019 and last for approximately two 

(2) weeks 
o Work hours: Sunday night through Friday morning 

7 p.m. – 6 a.m.  
o Crews will abide by all city noise ordinance laws 

Where: Green Lake Way N, Stone Way N, and N 50th St, Seattle 
 
What you can expect 

 Signs and traffic control flaggers will guide vehicles and 
pedestrians safely through the work zone.  

 Lane closures and possible traffic delays through the area. 

 Typical construction noise from trucks and heavy machinery. 
 
We’re proud to serve in your community and aim to complete the work 
with as little disruption as possible. If you have questions or concerns, 
please contact me at the information listed below and reference project 
#109107217. Thank you for your patience during this important project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tyler Averill, PSE Project Manager 
425-424-7838 | tyler.averill@pse.com 

 


